

Dear Community Business Partners and Families,

All Saints Catholic School has been providing Catholic education for families in our community for 64 years. Our school has a tradition of providing opportunities for our students and families for spiritual growth and education. Our  $42^{nd}$  "Celebrate" GALA Auction will be on Saturday, May 4, 2019 at the Washington State Fairgrounds Agriplex, and we are already preparing for this fun event. For all who have supported our annual auction in the past – "Thank You!!" for your support and hope that you will continue that support this year.

Our GALA is our largest fundraiser of the year. This event is not possible without our sponsors and parent volunteers. Through the support we receive we are able to continue the good work that was started so many years ago. We are asking you and/or your business to consider supporting All Saints Catholic School by becoming a sponsor for this wonderful event. A sponsorship allows your business to receive a significant amount of recognition in the All Saints Community. Please review the enclosed sponsorship form carefully as some of our sponsorship levels have changed.

You may also consider a donation to our "Celebrate" Family Auction on February 2, 2019 as part of our Community Corner. Your donation will be displayed in a special section of the auction and we are happy to put out information regarding your business. This is another way to get your name out into our community.

Registration forms and Ads are due by Monday, February 25<sup>th</sup>, 2019. We thank you in advance for your support and generosity. With your help, we know that this will be the best year yet for our GALA Auction. For more information on becoming a sponsor or making a donation to either event please contact Mona Sullivan – Director of Development & Advancement (monasullivan@allsaintspuyallup.org or 253-845-5025) or Kay Hendrickson – Development Assistant (kayhendrickson@allsaintspuyallup.org). You can also visit our website at allsaintspuyallup.org.

We look forward to hearing from you! Blessings, Mona Sullivan Kay Hendrickson

Puyallup bampus\_ 504 2ND STREET SW Fife Campus \_\_\_\_ 2323 54TH AVENUE E

Find us at: \_